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Comments: Please do NOT allow e-bikes on these trails. They will be detrimental to the environment, wildlife,

and other users. The danger of forest fires from their batteries is reason alone to deny them. 

I have been hiking those trails for over 50 years usually with a few friends and often with a dog. This will no

longer be an enjoyable experience if e-bikes are allowed. The people riding them will be a danger not only to

themselves but to all other trail users.  No one else ( and that is the majority  of trail users) will able to enjoy

recreating on these wonderful trails any longer if e-bikes are permitted. It will be a huge loss to our community

and to the world to have another area turned into a circus.


